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                                                                                                                                         Date: 18/1/2021 

 

To: 

 

The Honorable President 

Mr.  Erik Cempel 

President of Rotary Club Chicago 

U.S.A. 

via E-mail: office@rotaryone.club 
 

Dear Sir,  

 

In re: International Greetings 

 

My name is Ihsan Kanaan, Chairman of the International Route at the Rotary Club Stella Maris 

Haifa, Israel (Zone 2490). (https://www.rotarystellamaris.com).  

 

I am delighted to inform you that during our Club meeting on 14/1/2021, we dedicated our 

international greeting to your rotary Club. In delivering the international greetings, we 

emphasized your charity work. 

 

Our Rotary Club, which was established in 2018, is the only Arabic speaking rotary club in the 

city of Haifa in Israel, presided by Prof. Mohammed Wattad and consists of 56 members, all are 

leading figures in their fields of profession/Occupation, who are devoted to values and 

principles of Rotary International, including the contributing to the community.  

 

We look forward to establish Rotarian relationship between our club and your club, hoping to 

host you in our club in the near future. 

 

                                                                                                                                      Sincerely Yours, 

                                                                                                                                          Ihsan Kanaan 

                                                                                                      Chairman, The International Route 

 


